SCHOOL OF SCIENCE

MANHATTAN COLLEGE OFFICE OF THE DEAN

MEMO

TO: Jeff Horn, Chair
College Curriculum Committee

FROM: Constantine Theodosiou, Dean L il

School of Science
RE: Approval of Health Professions Proposals

DATE: September 3, 2013

Two proposals were brought for approval to the School of Science Curriculum
Committee. The first was for the creation of a new seminar course: “Introduction to
Pre-Health Studies.” This course will be required for all students pursuing a pre-
Health Professions path. The proposal was approved by the SoS CC on May 8, 2013.

The second proposal was to develop an academic concentration for students in the
pre-Health Professions. This was approved by the SoS CC on May 8, 2013.
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